COUNCIL #1467 - FATHER ERNIE DESLIPPE REMEMBERS E. VINCENT "VINCE" SHERIDAN



of Port Stanley, passed away peacefully, surrounded by his loving family on Saturday, April 9th, 2016, at his residence, at the age of 70. Dearly loved husband of Judy (Cliffe) Sheridan and loved father of Tracy Sheridan, Steve Sheridan and Tim Sheridan (Stacey Wraight). Cherished grandfather of Josh and Nicale Dreyer. Dear brother of Rosemary Kevany (Pat), James Sheridan (Sandra), Maureen Sheridan, Terry Sheridan (Jean), Bernie Sheridan (Brenda), Theresa Eaton (late Lloyd), Rita Morgan (late Frank (Fra). Dear brother-in-law of Pat Sheridan, Cheryl Chase (Wally) and Bob Cliffe. Sadly missed by a number of nieces and nephews. Vince was born in London on July 5th, 1945, the son of the late James and Annie (Smyth) Sheridan. He was a retired owner of Sheridan and Associates Insurance. Vince was a member of St. Anne's Church, a member of the Knights of Columbus, a Past President of the Chamber of Commerce, and former member of the St. Thomas Golf and Country Club and Kettle Creek Golf Club.

The family will receive friends at Williams Funeral Home, 45 Elgin St., St. Thomas on Tuesday from 2-4 and 7-9 p.m. Mass of the Christian Burial will be celebrated at St. Anne's Church on Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. Cremation to follow, with private interment of ashes in Elmdale

Cemetery. Prayers will be recited at the funeral home on Tuesday at 4:00 p.m. Remembrances may be made to the St. Thomas-Elgin General Hospital Foundation or Serenity House (Building Fund). Condolences may be sent to ahughson@execulink.com.